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SAFETY ZONE - DELAWARE RIVER

The Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay, is notifying mariners that a safety zone has been established for the transit
of the USS New Jersey (BB-62). The safety zone includes all navigable waters within a 500-yard radius around the
USS New Jersey. The USS New Jersey will be transiting from berth in Camden, NJ to Paulsboro, NJ on March 21,
2024, and then from Paulsboro, NJ to the Navy Yard in Philadelphia, PA on March 27, 2024. The safety zone will
only be enforced during active tow operations.

If you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff at
(215) 271-4814 or the Command Center at (215) 271-4807.

K. F. Higgins-Bloom
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard

Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay
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This release has been issuedforpublic informaflon and notification purposes only.


